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Register Today for Swine Reproduction Workshop August 21st  

 

LANCASTER, WI – Wisconsin Pork Association and UW-Extension will be hosting a Swine Reproduction 

Workshop on August 21st, 2025, at the West Madison Agriculture Research Station located at 8502 

Mineral Point Rd. Verona, WI 53593. Pork producers and allied industry members are invited to attend 

this valuable, educational event.  

The event will commence at 2:00 p.m. and wrap up around 5:00 p.m. While there, attendees can expect 

a full, all-encompassing agenda focusing on a range of relevant topics from sow mortality to semen 

management and reproduction basics to gilt breeding. 

This workshop will assist producers of all ages in maximizing the effectiveness of their production skills 

to achieve their greatest reproductive efficiency. Attendees will get practical, real-life insight from some 

of the industry's most skilled professionals and can ask their most challenging questions regarding 

reproduction within their operations.  

UW-Extension and the Wisconsin Pork Association are committed to developing pork producers’ 

knowledge and helping them to achieve their operation’s potential. Collaborating on events such as this 

are a great opportunity to enhance our mission of promoting and protecting the state’s pork industry to 

ensure its success now and in the future. 

For questions or to register for this event, please contact Jeff Morris via email at jeff.morris@wisc.edu 

or call/ text 608-346-9561.   
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